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May 29,2012 

Richard Tornese, PE 

ENGINEERING 
Alessandra Delfico, City Engineer 
E: alessandra.delfico@copbfl.com 1 P: 954.786.4144 IF: 954.786.4028 

Broward County Highway Construction and Engineering Division 
One N. University Drive 

Box B300 
Plantation, Fl 33324 

RE: Hammondville Road 

Dear Mr. Tornese, 

The proposed road sections for Hammondville Road have been reviewed and 
determined to be acceptable to the City. Specifically the plans reflect the 
following cross sections (attached): 

• Overall Roadway Layout for MLK Blvd. (NW 1Oth Ave. to Dixie Highway.) 
3-ft wide undesignated bike lanes, 1O-ft thru lanes, 9-ft wide (parallel) roadside 
parking and adjacent to CRA or City of Pompano Beach property or wherever 
the existing/available R-0-W is 94ft or greater (everywhere else provide for 88ft 
from back of walks) 

• 94-ft R-0-W with 9-ft roadside parking and for 88-ft R-0-W with no roadside 
parking 

Feel free to contact me at 954 786 4144 or alessandra.delfico@copbfl.com you 
need additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Alessandro Delfico, PE 
City Engineer 
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